
 
 
 

 

 

  

Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.825 
Released – 8 June 2021 
 
Thank you for your email dated 14 May 2021 requesting information regarding insourcing. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your original request together with our response. 
 
Original request: 

I am writing to you to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Please 
send me: 

 Total spend on the use of clinical insourcing (not agency/locum or outsourcing) in 
the current 2020/21 financial year. Please breakdown this FY only into each month. 

 Total spend on the use of clinical insourcing (not agency/locum or outsourcing) in 
the 2019/20 financial year. 

 Total spend on the use of clinical insourcing (not agency/locum or outsourcing) in 
the 2018/19 financial year. 

 Total spend on the use of clinical insourcing (not agency/locum or outsourcing) in 
the 2017/18 financial year. 

This is not something that the Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust does; therefore, we 
do not hold any information pertinent to your request. 


